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11th February 2019 

Year 3 Leeds Discovery Museum  

 

Dear Parent/ Carer,  

 

As part of our history topic on the Ancient Egyptians, we will be visiting the Discovery Museum on 

Thursday 28th February.  

 

Each class will have the opportunity to explore the exhibits in the museum and will work with their 

group to explore key aspects of their topic. In addition, they will complete an Ancient Egyptians 

workshop where they will explore the main question ’how do we know about the Ancient Egyptians?’ 

They will look at some of the things that were left behind and are now on display including a mummy, a 

coffin, prosthetic limbs, canopic jars, amulets, shabti and jewellery. These activities will allow the 

children to practise key history skills of looking at and learning from artefacts as well as participate in 

arts and crafts, making their own amulet and embalming their own Egyptian doll.  

 

The cost of the visit, which includes a coach with seatbelts and workshops linked to our topic, is 

£6.50. 

There is no obligation upon you to contribute and your child will not be treated differently whether you 

contribute or not.  However, I must point out that if insufficient voluntary contributions are made then 

the visit may have to be cancelled.  If you are experiencing any financial hardship at this time and are 

unable to make a voluntary contribution, please do come and discuss the matter, in confidence, with the 

Headteacher. 

Please refer to Parentpay to give permission, pay and request a packed lunch by Monday 25th 

February 2019. 

 

As we will be away from school over the lunchtime period, we would ask that your child brings a packed 

lunch in a named disposable carrier bag with a drink (no glass bottles, fizzy drinks or yoghurts 

please). If your child is entitled to free school meals, a free packed lunch can be provided through the 

School Meals Service.  Children staying for meals may also order school packed lunches at the same 

cost as a school meal provided they do so in advance.  All requests for a packed lunch from school 

should be made, in writing by Monday 25th February. 

 

 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

Year 3 Team  

http://www.blakehillprimary.co.uk/


 

                                    

 

IF PAYMENT AND CONSENT HAVE NOT BEEN SUBMITTED ON PARENTPAY -  PLEASE 

COMPLETE 

 

Year 3 Trip Consent Form 

 

I agree to my child ______________________________ in 3R/3Ro going on the Leeds City museum 

visit on Thursday 28th February 2019. 

 

󠅡 I enclose payment of £____________ cash/cheque (made payable to Blakehill Primary) 

󠅡 I would like to order a packed lunch, 󠅡 ham 󠅡 cheese 󠅡 tuna 

 

Signed_____________________________________________________________ 

 

 

My child has an existing medical condition of ______________________ which the school is aware 

of and a pink medication form has previously been completed. 

He/she takes _____________________ (medication/inhaler) to treat this condition. 

 

My child has an allergy to ___________________________________________________.  

(Please provide any information that will be helpful to any adults accompanying the children on the 

visit).  

PLEASE NOTE: If your child will need to take any medication on the day 

(e.g. travel sickness tablet or antibiotics etc) a medication form must be completed; this can be 

obtained from the school office. 

 

 

 
 

 
Office Use Only 
 

Pupil ___________________________ 
 
Amount received __________________ cash/chq no.____________________ Date received ____________________ 
 
Packed lunch requested    Y/N 
 
Processed by ________________________ date___________________ 
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